
 
 

                                                       

CERTIFICATE OF APPROVAL 

 

February 16, 2015 
 

Mr. Mark Henderson  

12 Pendexter Road 

Madbury, NH  03823 
 

Re:   1 Madbury Road – approval of cupola, Map 4, Lot 1-0 
 

Dear Mark, 
 

I am pleased to inform you that on February 5, 2015, the Durham Historic District 

Commission approved your application for 1 Madbury Road for the cupola as presented 

and dated 12/28/2014 on the drawing, with the following clarifications: 

 

 There will be windows on three sides (toward Madbury Road and on the two 

sides).  The windows will have 6/1 lights. 

 

 On the fourth, back side there will be a panel with black louvers. 

 

 The cupola will be 8 feet x 8 feet in plan (which is as shown on the 12/28/2014 

rendering) 

 

Mark, thank you again for your cooperation in the review process.  Please feel free to 

contact me with any questions or concerns.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt, AICP 

Town Planner 
 

cc: (all via email)   

Historic District Commission 

Nick Isaak  

Tom Johnson, CEO 

TOWN OF DURHAM 

Historic District Commission 

8 Newmarket Rd 

Durham, New Hampshire 03824-2898 

(603) 868-8064    

Michael Behrendt, AICP 

Director of Planning and Community Development 

mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us 

 

mailto:mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us

